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I am so excited to be returning to my 2nd year on staff at St. Celestine. I will be
transitioning from teaching into the role of Director of Enrollment. Now that my four
children are all full time SCS students I am excited to have the opportunity to promote
and share all the amazing aspects of our school and community.

I attended Catholic grammar school and high school and am looking forward to sharing
and growing in my faith now as a teacher. I graduated from the University of Illinois with
a Bachelor's Degree in Early Childhood Education with endorsements in Special
Education and English as a Second Language.

Outside of education, I teach fitness classes at reNew Studio also in Elmwood Park. I
am a lifelong resident of Elmwood Park and my family and I are active members in the
community,

I am looking forward to a great school year!


